
From: Robin Schneider [mailto:robin.tichy@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 5:22 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP Testimony 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
Our neighborhood is concerned about the plan to provide bike lanes on 7th and divert traffic 
away. We feel that the effect will be to push traffic into the neighborhood rather than to MLK. 
(this has been the effect when the street is closed due to construction. Commuters through our 
neighborhood would travel dangerously close to our school grounds.  
 
Please consider an alternate bike route/greenway on 9th avenue, which would be similar to other 
successful bike routes such as the one on Going.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robin Schneider 
2539 NE 10th Ave, 
Portland, OR 97212 
971-221-3326 
 
 


